
SAFETY ALERT MESSAGE! 8-04-09



The U.S. Forest Service has issued an Aviation Safety Alert as a result of the investigation into the recent rappelling
accident that took the life of Thomas Marovich, in Willow Creek, California.Â  Please click the logo to follow the link for the
pertinent information.Â  It will go to a .pdf file to view.
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